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From: Vargus Pike
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Opposition to bill 2596
Date: Thursday, May 30, 2013 12:34:59 PM


The purpose of this e-mail is to express my opposition to house bill 2596 curtailing the right of
individuals to protest against large money interest. I respectfully request that his bill be allowed to die
in committee. A part of the freedom enjoyed by citizens of this great state is the right to express their
individuality and to participate in the government through protest. Please do not curtail this right.
Regards
Kevin Melvin
Voter. 
Sent from my iPhone
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